
Seeking Federal Funding Input 
 

The Barnesville Exempted Village School district is seeking community input 
regarding the use of federal dollars for Titles I, II-A and IDEA-B. These federal funds 
supplement the state and local dollars that also provide funding for the district's 
comprehensive educational services.  A meeting will be held in the Barnesville Middle 
School Cafeteria on Thursday, July 15th, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 

Title I funds are used to provide reading/math instructional intervention along with 
materials and supplies, tutoring services, parent involvement activities and professional 
development for staff. Title II-A funds reduce class size and provide professional 
development activities to improve teacher quality. IDEA-B funds are utilized for special 
education and related services for children with disabilities by supporting unique needs 
as identified through an Individualized Education Plan (IEP). 
 

Any questions regarding these programs are welcomed. Suggestions regarding 
the use of these federal dollars should be directed to: 
 
Attn: Micah Fuchs, Federal Programs Coordinator 
210 W. Church St,  
Barnesville, Ohio 43713 

 
Phone: 425-3615 extension 3222 
Email: micah.fuchs@bevsd.org  
 
 


